
BAMSI Bus and Shuttle 
The Institute has both a shuttle and a bus for the transportation of the students to and from classes. A 
bus schedule is given to each student prior to the start of the semester. Each student must be very 
mindful not to miss the bus, so plan your day wisely. IDs are to be shown in order to enter the bus. The 
driver normally will announce their departure, via blowing the horn or making a public declaration-so 
listen attentively. Students are to obey the Code of Conduct for the Transportation services. These are 
listed below: 

Respect the driver: The driver is the authority on the bus and can throw you off of it as well! Hence 
respect is due. 

Dress Code: Strict dress code is enforced. No shoes, no shirts, no pajamas, NO SERVICE! 

IDs are required: IDs are expected to be shown in order to enter the bus. 

Do not enter the bus without the driver: Only the driver can open the bus to allow students entry. Any 
students who break into the bus or are seen on the bus without the driver or his permission will be 
subjected to severe sanctions including being barred from the bus. 

Do not disturb the driver: No talking or disturbing the driver. Disturbance can be in the form of 
conversations, loud talking and loud music, foul language and vulgar conversations, etc. Be respectful 
and courteous to all patrons on the bus, it is for your own safety. 

No food on the bus: Students are not allowed to bring exposed food and or eat on the bus. You must 
keep the bus clean at all times. 

No unauthorized stops: Only scheduled stops are to be made on the bus. The bus is not to be used to 
make personal trips and stops. The bus is for all and must be used wisely and economically. 
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